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It is no secret that Physician recruitment is a timely pursuit; it can be difficult to find the right 

personality to fit a private practice along with one that appreciates the lifestyle that Neillsville 

has to offer.  

 

After attempting unsuccessfully to recruit a physician on our own, it was imperative that we 

selected a recruiting firm to assist our organization that truly understood the way of life here and 

would be passionate about helping us find a good fit for the practice and community. We hired 

the Medicus Firm.   

 

I first met a representative of The Medicus Firm in January. From the time that she 

stepped foot in our hospital she has demonstrated the highest levels of integrity and 

professionalism as well as being extremely knowledgeable and forthright. She explained 

their process and plainly laid out what has made them so successful.  

 

From the standpoint of recruiters, their recruiter epitomizes the dedication and devotion of 

providing not just candidates, but quality candidates that meet our criteria.  Our recruiter 

visited our facility and community in person. His profile of our opportunity was very detailed.  

He was able to then quickly identify, screen and present candidates. In a very short time we had 

an excellent physician with interest to our area. 

 

In just 100 days from start to finish we signed a phenomenal candidate that we had hoped for and 

our community desperately needed.   

 

This was my first experience working with The Medicus Firm and they delivered.  It is without 

hesitation that I highly recommend engaging with The Medicus Firm in the recruitment of 

quality physicians. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Ryan Neville, FACHE 

President & CEO, Memorial Medical Center 

715-743-8449  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


